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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 8:22 AM
To: 'Michael Campbell'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power fixed price increase doc # 160186

Good morning Mr. Campbell, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Michael Campbell [mailto:marius_pandora@me.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 2:48 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power fixed price increase doc # 160186 
 
Hello,  
 
My name is Michael Campbell , living in Escambia Co FL , at 1408 E Bobe St Pensacola, FL 32503. A life long 
resident of this address, this price increase is way more than our community can afford. I being one of them 
who works in the hospitably industry. A hourly wage job paying into my own benefits. This almost $40 increase 
would cut into my monthly budget. I am already paying  over $100 per month just in regular usage. Thats in not 
being wasteful with my electrical intake. I see the other living conditions just in my own neighbor hood where 
there are many living on fixed incomes and in poverty. This increase would and most defiantly impact these 
families. Single mothers and young adults just getting by. East Hill is a very diverse community, with every 
income bracket. We need all the help we can get. Don’t make life more of a burden just so a group of investors 
can just add on to their portfolios. Thank you for anything you can do make a difference in a community that 
supports our city with all its heart and soul. There are lives here in Pensacola that would benefit  from an extra $ 
500 per year than the billionaires that, have no idea what it is to have nothing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Michael E Campbell 
doc # 160186 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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